

Cotober 2022

Directors' Newsletter

Noonan Academy
Mrs. Davis Miss.Dea
3528 S.W. 3rd Avenue
Cape Coral, FL 33914
239-945-7001

Welcome Back!

We are glad to see everyone back to school safe and sound. Hope everyone weathered well.

Halloween Classroom Parties

Monday, October 31st

Students may wear Halloween costumes to school. Please NO scary costumes and Do Not bring in any accessories. Remember to wear sneakers. If you stay all day, you may bring in a change of clothes.



VPK ONLY

Hurricane makeup days

November 21, 22 and 23rd will be added as regular school days to the VPK calendar to make up for lost hurricane days.

Dates to Remember:

October:

10/1 monthly Preschool tuition due

10/6 Ms Cindy's

birthday

10/10 Ms Enden's

birthday

10/26 fire drill

10/31 Classroom

Halloween

Parties



Special Thank You to our Parents

Aria Pfeffer Family Harper Jackson Family

Daela Santos family

and Everyone who donated water!

Thank you All for the special goodies and treats for our teachers and staff welcoming us back from Hurricane Ian.

We love and appreciate them all!

